CORRESPONDENCE
9/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09171-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 1:34 PM

To: 'segreen2@gmail.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Steven Green

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: segreen2@everyactioncustom.com <segreen2@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 12:55 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| would like to voice my opposition to any changes to the current net metering policy in place in Florida. | have invested
in a rooftop solar array to power my home under the premise that | will be reimbursed for the electricity | send back to
the grid at a set rate. As you are likely aware, this initial investment is expensive and any change to the net metering
policy that eliminates or reduces the return on that investment would be financially devastating. | urge you to consider
this issue with fairness in mind. Please do not allow the utility companies to pull the rug out from under us.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration.
Sincerely,

STEVEN GREEN
612 Bainbridge Loop Winter Garden, FL 34787-2418





